
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team 

Friday 18th December 2020 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you all have a very happy Christmas. 

Party Day 

 

Our final day of term we will be 

Monday 21st December.  To  

celebrate what the children have 

achieved in their first term of 

school we will be having a  

Christmas party.  The children 

can wear party clothes on this 

day that are appropriate for the 

weather (no high heels please!). 

Letters and Sounds 

 

Please talk to your child about the 

letter sounds we will be learning in 

our first week back in January.  

With your child please search at 

home for objects for the following 

sounds and upload to Tapestry. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday– igh (light) 

 

Wednesday– ar (star) 

 

Thursday– or (fork) 

 

 

 

Tuesday’s sound is a trigraph.  A  

trigraph is a sound that has three 

letters that make one sound.  Please 

practice them with your child. 

School starts again  

on Tuesday 5th  

January 2021. 


